
August 27, 2007 meeting, 
 
 
The Town of Franklin Board of Aldermen had a special called meeting on Monday, August 27, 
2007 at 5:30 P.M. at the Town Hall Board Room.  The purpose of the meeting was to review 
Article 4 of the proposed Unified Development Ordinance (UDO).  Mayor Joe Collins presided.  
Aldermen Verlin Curtis, Carolyn Pattillo, Charles Roper and Bob Scott were present.  Aldermen 
Jerry Evans and Billy Mashburn were absent. 
 
Proposed Unified Development Ordinance (UDO) 
 
Mike Decker said we are going to review Article 4 of the proposed Unified Development 
Ordinance.  Mr. Decker explained Article 4.  A copy of the synopsis of Article 4 is attached. The 
following changes were made:  (1) to require a written notice to the town clerk in Section 4.3.3.4 
on page 5 and in Section 4.3.4.5 on page 12, (2) to reword the twenty-four day requirement on 
page 18 in 4.4.6 and (3) to change Section 4.4.15.4 on page 22 about revocation and how it will 
work.   
 
Adjournment 
 
Mayor Collins adjourned the meeting at 6:47 P.M. 
  
 
 
        ______________________________ 
        Joe Collins, Mayor 
 
 
        ______________________________ 
        Janet A. Anderson, Town Clerk 
 


